The Storehouse

OF COLLIN COUNTY

A MESSAGE FROM OUR NEW

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

CANDACE WINSLOW

Dear Friend of The Storehouse,

| am humbled and thrilled to be joining an organization that continues to multiply its positive impact on the
surrounding community.

My introduction to The Storehouse is similar to many of you who serve weekly - | began volunteering at Seven
Loaves with my son, Grant, via the Young Men Service League (YMSL) in 2016. Almost immediately, | had an
attraction to The Storehouse that | understood in part, but not in full. Albeit Grant and | had been blessed to
volunteer at several other non-profit organizations in the community, there was a "pull” to The Storehouse that
kept us coming back for more and more shifts. | had no idea the Lord would eventually lead me to serve in the
Executive Director role of this great ministry.

What | see in The Storehouse is a group of amazing volunteers being like-minded, having the same love, and
being one in spirit and mind, serving not out of self-ambition, but rather putting others first. From providing food
to a client in Seven Loaves, or clothes in Joseph's Coat, to connecting with the women in Project Hope - | believe
each of you are committed to serving those in need through your actions and your words.

Thank you so much for your incredible commitment to The Storehouse. We have come a long way since we
opened our doors in 2009 serving one family with food at our pantry. As we move into a full decade of feeding,
clothing, and caring for our neighbors in 2019, | am confident that we will continue to change lives in all that
we do - together.

Looking forward to serving with you all!

Sincerely,

Candace Winslow

Executive Director



